Eye on the World November 2, 2024

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of November 2, 2024.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take your stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).

• • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Israel's casualties of war

• An article by Staff titled "Israeli Soldiers Returning From War Struggle With Trauma and Suicide" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 24, 2024.

• An article by Amir Bohbot titled "Defense Ministry: 12,000 Wounded During War, Over Half Under 30" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.

Remembering October 7

- An article by Atara Beck titled "Dashing to the War Zone: How U.S. Doctor Olim Saved Lives on October 7" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 13, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Meet the Medic: Sapir Ganish, Hero and Life-Saver on October 7" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 22, 2024.
- An article by Eve Young titled "Released Hostage Erez Kalderon Marks Bar Mitzva as His Father Remains in Hamas Captivity" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Israeli Hostage, Omer Shem Tov Turns 22, Marking Second Birthday in Captivity" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.

Israel – retaliates against Iran

• An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Moscow Expands Ties With Tehran, as Israel Weighs Retaliatory Strike on Iran" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 11, 2024.

- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob, Yuval Barnea and Corinne Baum titled "'Days of Repentance': Israel Hits Multiple Targets Across Iran in Retaliatory Strikes" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 26, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "'Backbone of Iran's Missile Industry' Destroyed by IAF Strikes on Islamic Republic" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 26, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Pilots Who Led Strikes on Iran: 'An Honor to Fly Through the Dark for Israel'" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 27, 2024.
- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "Israel Used US-Made F-35 Stealth Fighters in Its Largest-Ever Strike on Iran: Report" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 27, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Killing Iran's Nuclear Program: Did Israel Throw Away a Golden Opportunity? Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 27, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "THAAD [Terminal High Altitude Area Defense] Deployment Paved Way for Israeli Retaliatory Air-Strikes on Iran" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 28, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Radar Systems in Iran Breached Prior to Israel's Saturday Counter-Strike Report" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 28, 2024.
- An article by Eric R. Mandel titled "Supplying Israel With 30,000-Pound Bombs Could Deter Iran's Nuclear Threat Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Peled Arbeli titled "Israeli Pilots Who Took Part in Strikes on Iran: 'A Sense of National Duty'" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Israel Moves to Dismantle Iran's Backbone Is It Working?" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Major-General Yitzhak Brick titled "Hold Off on the Celebrations, Tehran Has Planned for the Long Game Against Israel Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 1, 2024.

Iran vows to retaliate

• An article by Staff titled "'All Tools Available': Iran Vows Comprehensive Response to Israeli Strikes" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 28, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Iran's Response to Be 'Definitive and Painful' – Could Come Before U.S. Elections – Report" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 30, 2024.

- An article by Staff titled "Iran Preparing to Strike Israel From Iraqi Territory, Khamenei Orders Preparations Report" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Eve Young titled "Police Investigator: Israelis Caught 'Red-Handed' on Espionage Mission for Iran" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Joanie Margulies titled "Joint Intelligence Operation Uncovers Israeli Agents for Iran, Including Attempted Assassin" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.

U.S. pledges to defend Israel – if Iran retaliates

• An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "US Pledges to Defend Israel as Iran Threatens Retaliatory Strike" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 28, 2024.

Relationship – between Israel and U.S.

- An article by Staff titled "Ben Shapiro: Doug Emhoff Is as Jewish as a Ham and Cheese Sandwich" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 15, 2024.
- A video titled "8 Days to Go: How Israel Is Winning Its War Despite Joe Biden and Kamala Harris" was posted at web.breitbart.com on Oct. 28, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Biden Receives Hundreds of Reports That U.S. Weapons Caused 'Unnecessary Harm' in Gaza Report" was posted at jposts.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Yaakov Katz titled "The U.S. Election Will Determine Future of Israel's Wars Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 1, 2024.
- An article by Amotz Asa-El titled "No Matter Who Wins the Election, the American People [and Rest of the West] Have Already Lost It" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 1, 2024.

New weapons?

- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Rafael to Unveil Short Range Laser Defense for Ground Force" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 8, 2024.
- An article by Dean Shmuel Elmas titled "Is Israel's Iron Beam the World's Most Powerful Laser Defense System?" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 30, 2024.

Israel – continues their retaliation in south and north

• An article by Staff titled "IAF Conducts Over 200 Airstrikes Amid Gaza, Lebanon Operations" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 1, 2024.

Israel – continues their retaliation in Gaza

- An article by Felice Freidson titled "How Netanyahu's 'All Eyes on Rafah' Strategy [Where U.S. Told Israel to Not Go] Became a Game Changer in the War Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Avi Ashkenazi titled "'Complete Surprise': IDF Surrounds Remaining Terrorists in North Gaza, 60 Surrender" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.

Israel – continues engagement with Hezbollah

- An article by Staff titled "IDF Strikes Hezbollah Weapon Structures in Dahieh South of Beirut" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 23, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "IDF Uncovers Underground Hezbollah Center Containing Half-Ton of Explosives" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Eight Austrian UNIFIL [United Nations Peace-Keeping Force in Lebanon] Troops Wounded in Rocket Attack IDF and UNIFIL Say Hezbollah Responsible" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Amir Bohbot titled "IDF: Military Goals in Lebanon Achieved, Government Can Reach Diplomatic Resolution" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "IDF Reveals 70% of Hezbollah Drones Have Been Destroyed" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "IAF Strikes Radwan Force Facilities in Central Syria's Qusayr Area" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Lebanese Officials Say Economic Strain Could Weaken Hezbollah Control" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Five Killed, Another Seriously Wounded in Hezbollah Strikes on Israeli Farm" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Israel, Lebanon May Be Nearing Potential Agreements to End Hezbollah War Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Hezbollah Barrages Continue [Into Israel]: Ten Wounded Following Rocket Fire Toward Israel's North" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 1, 2024.

• An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "'Without Guts, IDF Couldn't Have Brought Hezbollah to Its Knees' – Col. Abbas" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 1, 2024.

• An article by Michael Oren titled "Bombing Hezbollah's Drug Empire Is the Key Weakening Its Power – Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 1, 2024.

Hostage and cease-fire negotiations

- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Hamas Stand Firm on Terms as Negotiators Push for Mini-Deal" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Defense Establishment Presses PM for Cease-Fires on Gaza, Lebanese Fronts" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Ana Bersky titled "Hezbollah Reportedly Agrees to Withdraw Beyond Litani River, Lebanese Reports Claim" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "'We're Still in the Eye of the Storm' Netanyahu Says Amid Lebanon Cease-Fire Deal Hopes" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.

France calls for arms embargo on Israel?

- An article by Marc Rod titled "Lawmakers Urge France's Macron to 'Reconsider' Potential Arms Embargo on Israel" was posted at jewishinsider.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Paris Court Overturns Ban on Israeli Participation in French Arms Fair" was posted at fdd.org on Oct. 31, 2024.

Spain cancels purchase

• A Reuters article by Staff titled "Spain Cancels Purchase of Police Ammunition From Israeli Firm" was posted at reuters.com on Oct. 29, 2024.

Floyd Mayweather visits Israel

- Looking back to March 2024, an article by Staff titled "Boxing Great Floyd Mayweather Visits Israel, Receives Awards for His Support" was posted at jpost.com on March 13, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Boxing Legend Floyd Mayweather Visits Wounded IDF Soldiers at Rehab Center [His Fourth Visit Since the War Began]" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.

United Nations Relief and Works Agency

• An article by Eliav Breuer titled "Israel Outlaws UNRWA, Bucking International

Pressure" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.

An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "For 75 Years, UNRWA Has Sought to Undermine Israel, Perpetuate Conflict – Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.

- An article by Staff titled "Norway Seeks International Court of Justice Opinion on Israel's
- UNRWA Shutdown Decision" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Hannah Sarisohn titled "Pentagon troubled by Israel's Move to Shut Down UNRWA Operations" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Banning UNRWA: Historic Move or Humanitarian Crisis in the Making?" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 30, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "UNRWA Worker Testifies to How Hamas Uses Organization Vehicles: 'Done by Force'" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.

Haredi exemption?

- An article by Staff titled "It's About Time [Finance Minister Bezalel] Smotrich Urges Haredi Community to Share in Israel's Defense" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Eliav Breuer titled "Is the Haredi Draft Crisis Solvable, and What Role Does the Religious Zionist Party Have in It?" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Herb Keinon titled "Perpetuating Draft Evasion Through Legislative Tricks - Comment" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.

Anti-Semitism – international

- An article by Mathilda Heller titled "Australia Bans Candace Owens From Entering Country Due to Anti-Semitism" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 27, 2024.
- An article by Mathilda Heller titled "Anti-Semites Should Be Deported From Sweden, Refused Citizenship – Says MEP" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Mathilda Heller titled "Ten Danish Muslim Leaders Refuse to Attend Minister-Called Meeting on Anti-Semitism" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Mathilda Heller titled "German State Develops Multi-Stage Educational Project to Target Anti-Semitism" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Eldad Beck titled "President of the European Jewish Congress: A Jewish Future in Europe Is Threatened by the Takeover of 'Orbanism'" was posted at jpost.com on Oct.

31, 2024.

• An article by Mohamed Saad Khiralla titled "Egyptian Hatred Amid Peace: A Machinery for Producing Hatred Against Israeli Jews – Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.

- An article by Mathilda Heller titled "French Politicians Propose Law to Make Modern Anti-Semitism Punishable" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Cookie Schwaeber-Issan titled "Public Relations Genocide: How Anti-Israel Campaigns Aim to Isolate and Defame Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 1, 2024.

More articles – Jerusalem Post

- An article by Staff titled "Olive Oil Becomes the Latest Economic and Agricultural Casualty in the Israel-Hamas War" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 27, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "The Jerusalem Post Hosts Conference Highlighting Aliyah Amid War" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 28, 2024.
- An article by Eve Young titled "North and South Call for More Effective Compensation Plans as Israel Face Dual Recovery Challenges" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Eliav Breuer titled "Knesset Advances Bill to Expel Family Members of Terrorists" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Eliav Breuer titled "Bill Passes [in Knesset] to Prevent Opening [New Embassies] in Jerusalem to Service Palestinians [Existing Embassies Will Remain in Place]" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Netanyahu Wants to Postpone Son's Wedding Due to Security Considerations" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 30, 2024.
- An article by Joanie Margulies titled "Thailand Names Four Thai Nationals Killed by Hezbollah Rocket Fire" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 1, 2024.
- An article by Ruth Plato-Shinar titled "Bank of Israel Enforces Sanctions and Public Shaming [on Several Banks and a Credit Card Company] to Improve Compliance Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 1, 2024.

Iran

• An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Iran's Military Budget Is Growing: What Does That Mean for the Middle East? – Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 29, 2024.

• An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Iran Invests in New Hezbollah Leader Naim Qassem – Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 30, 2024.

- An article by Staff titled "Germany Condemns Execution of Dual Citizen by Iranian Authorities" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Germany to Close Iranian Consulates After Tehran Executes German-Iranian Jamshid Sharmahd" was posted at jpost.co on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Iranian Strategy Advisor to 'Al Mayadeen': Iran Has Technical Abilities to Produce Nuclear Weapons" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 1, 2024.
- An article by Michael Freund titled "Israel Should Attack Iran's Nuclear Facilities, Tehran Can't Stop It Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 1, 2024.

Saudi Arabia

- An article by Shane Galvin titled "Saudi Arabia Breaks Ground on \$50 Billion Mukaab, the 'World's Largest Building' Which Could Hold 20 Empire State Buildings" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 24, 2024.
- An article by Amine Ayoub titled "A Complex Geopolitical Dance: Why Did Saudi Arabia Condemn Israel's Attack [on Iran]?" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 30, 2024.

Russia-Ukraine war

- A Reuters article by Staff titled "Putin Says Russia Won't Let Ukraine Obtain Nuclear Weapons" was posted at reuters.com on Oct. 18, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Guy Faulconbridge titled "Putin Says Moscow Will Respond If West Helps Ukraine to Strike Deep into Russia" was posted at reuters.com on Oct. 27, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Guy Faulconbridge titled "Russia Fires Missiles to Simulate 'Massive' Response to a Nuclear Attack" was posted at reuters.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Darya Korsunskaya titled "Russia Braces for More Tax Rises to Fund the Ukraine War" was posted at reuters.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by John Hayward titled "China Sanctions American Company Making Drones for Ukraine" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by John Hayward titled "Russia Fines Google [\$20 Decillion Dollars Which Is a Two Followed by 34 Zeros] More Than Entire GDP of the World for Blocking Propaganda Accounts" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2024.

Russia-Ukraine war – North Korean troops

• A Reuters article by Michelle Nichols titled "Russia Asks UN: If West Aids Ukraine, Why Can't North Korea Help Us?" was posted at reuters.com on Oct. 30, 2024.

- A Reuters article by Michelle Nichols titled "U.S. Says 8,000 North Korean Troops in Russia's Kursk" was posted at reuters.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Michael Martina and Humeyra Pamuk titled "Blinken Expects North Korea Troops to Enter Fight Against Ukraine in Coming Days" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 1, 2024.

Jewish immigrants – from Russia to Israel

- Looking back to May 2024, an article by Veronica Meifakh titled "Isolated Amid Independence Day: Russian Immigrants Face Israeli Integration Issues [a Staggering 83,198 Olim From Russia Have Sought Refuge in Israel Since the Start of Ukraine War in Early 2022]" was posted at jpost.com on May 15, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Russian Olim Feels Less Threatened in Israel Than at Home, Despite Conflict" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 24, 2024.

Comments about China and Taiwan

- An article by Rebecca Ratcliffe titled "China Building 'Counter-Stealth' Radar on Disputed South China Sea Reef Satellite Pictures Suggest" was posted at theguardian.com on Oct. 25, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "China Vows to Take 'Counter-Measures' After \$2 Billion U.S. Arms Sale to Taiwan" was posted at nikkei.com on Oct. 27, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Ben Blanchard titled "Taiwan Reports Chinese 'Combat Patrol' After Beijing Slams U.S. Arms Deal" was posted at reuters.com on Oct. 27, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Ben Blanchard titled "What Is 'Taiwan Independence' and Is Taiwan Already Independent?" was posted at reuters.com on Oct. 29, 2024.

Is Mpox the next pandemic?

• An article by Staff titled "Africa CDC Warns Mpox Is Not Under Control, Appeals for Resources" was posted at aljazeera.com on Oct. 31, 2024.

JK Rowling – strong against the transgender tide

• Looking back to May 2024, an article by Greg Heffer titled "JK Rowling Says She's 'Love to Know How Labor Defines a Woman' as Author Swipes That Keir Starmer's Recent

'Back-Pedaling' on Trans Rights Is Insincere" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 24, 2024.

• Looking back to May 2024, an article by Iwan Stone titled "JK Rowling Says Women's Rights Face 'The Greatest Assaults in My Lifetime' by Trans Activists and Regrets Not Speaking Out 'Far Sooner'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 29, 2024.

JK Rowling – speaks out about Scotland politicians listing 24 genders

- An article by David Wilcock titled "Now the Scottish National Party Says There Are 24 Genders: Scottish Government Accused of Being 'Disconnected From the Real World' for Allowing Trans People to Choose From 2 Dozen Official Options" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 21, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "JK Rowling and Elon Musk Ridicule the Scottish National Party as It Releases Lists of 24 Genders" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 22, 2024.

JK Rowling – speaks out about female athletes losing medals to trans opponents

- An article by Kirsten Fleming titled "UN Report Finally Shows What Is Glaringly Obvious: Trans Athletes in Women's Sports Is a Major Problem" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 23, 2024.
- An article by Emily Crane titled "The Staggering Number of Medals Female Athletes Lost to Trans Opponents Revealed in Explosive UN Report [Over 600 Female Athletes Across More Than 400 Competitions Had Lost Around 890 Medals to Trans-Identifying Males Competing in Women's Categories]" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 23, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "J.K. Rowling Sparks Controversy After Speaking About Trans 'Stealing Women's Medals' [Over 600 Female Athletes Across More Than 400 Competitions Had Lost Around 890 Medals to Trans-Identifying Males Competing in Women's Categories]" was posted at marca.com on Oct. 28, 2024.

North Korea - ICBM

- An article by Sam Kim titled "North Korea Fires ICBM With Longest-Ever Flight Time" was posted at americanmilitarynews.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Frances Martel titled "North Korea Stages Its Longest ICBM Flight Ever Capable of Reaching U.S. in Time for Election" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2024.

International news – miscellaneous

• An article by Staff titled "Mass Killings on the Rise in Myanmar for Fourth Straight Year" was posted at radiofreeasia.com on Oct. 28, 2024.

• An article by Dorothy Li titled "The European Union Set to Impose Up to 45 Percent Tariffs on China-Made EVs" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Oct. 29, 2024.

- An article by Staff titled "Egyptian Government Legalizes 293 Churches, Reinforcing Religious Inclusivity" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 30, 2024.
- An article by Christian K. Caruzo titled "Javier Milei Fires Foreign Minister for Defending Cuba at U.N." was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Frank Bergman titled "Bill Gates Calls for Globalists to Create a 'New Religion' for the Public [to Keep People Occupied, Because They Will Have a Lot of Time on Their Hands When Machines Have Replaced Them in the Workplace]" was posted at slaynews.com on Nov. 1, 2024.

• • • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Kamala Harris was supposed to be the "female Obama"

• Looking back to November 2019, an article by Christopher Cadelago titled "How Kamala

Harris Went From 'Female Obama' to Fifth Place [in Democratic Primary, Where She Dropped Out Before a Vote Was Cast in Iowa Caucus]" was posted at politico.com on Nov. 5, 2019.

Barack Obama – joined her on campaign trail to appeal to black male voters

- An article by Kierra Frazier titled "Obama to Hit the Campaign Trail for Harris in Battleground States" was posted at politico.com on Oct. 4, 2024.
- An article by Khaleda Rahman titled "Barack Obama Comes to Kamala Harris' Aid As She Lags With Black Voters" was posted at newsweek.com on Oct. 5, 2024.
- An article by Emma Brown titled "Obama, in Blunt Terms, Tells Black Men to Get Over Their Reluctance to Support Harris" was posted at npr.org on Oct. 11, 2024.
- An article by John L. Dorman titled "Barack Obama's Message to Black Male Voters Angered Some Democrats" was posted at businessinsider.com on Oct. 12, 2024.
- An article by Edward-Issac Dovere titled "Obama's Re-Emergence on the Campaign Trail for Harris Comes as He Recognizes His Own Legacy Is at Stake" was posted at cnn.com on Oct. 13, 2024.
- An article by Priscilla Alvarez, Jeff Simon and Gregory Krieg titled "Harris and Obama

Use First Joint Campaign Event to Rally Voters in Battleground Georgia" was posted at cnn.com on Oct. 24, 2024.

Michelle Obama – to the rescue?

- An article by Tyler Pager titled "Michelle Obama Implores Men to Support Harris to Protect Women's Health" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Oct. 26, 2024.
- An article by Deepa Shivaram titled "Michelle Obama Says She' a 'Little Angry' at the Hesitation to Vote for Harris" was posted at npr.org on Oct. 26, 2024.

MSNBC – if Trump wins, will Democrats certify him?

• An article by Andy Craig titled "It's Time to Put the Electoral Count Reform Act to the Test [Regarding Whether a Victorious Trump Would Be Certified]" was posted at msnbc.com on Oct. 21, 2024.

MSMBC - clear opinion about abortion

- Looking back to March 2024, a video titled "Mika: The Far Right Is Wrong, Abortion Isn't 'Evil' It's Health Care" was posted at msnbc.com on March 21, 2024.
- An article by Mika Brzezinski titled 'For Women, This Election Is Literally a Matter of Life or Death' "was posted at msnbc.com on Oct. 24, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Elaine Harrison titled "I Don't Regret Having an Abortion, but I Do Regret Not Talking About It" was posted at msnbc.com on Oct. 28, 2024.

MSNBC – more reporting about Kamala Harris and the election

- Looking back to August 2024, a video titled "Mika: Harris and Walz Have Brought 'The Joy Factor' Back to U.S. Politics" was posted at msnbc.com on Aug. 8, 2024.
- Looking back to September 2024, a video titled "Mika Calls Out Double Standards, False Equivalencies in Trump vs. Harris News Coverage" was posted at msnbc.com on Sept. 5, 2024.
- A video titled "Mika: Kamala Harris and Liz Cheney Are Showing Us What Real Strength Looks Like" was posted at msnbc.com on Oct. 23, 2024.
- A video titled "Harris, [Barack] Obama Headline Star-Studded Rally in Georgia" was posted at msnbc.com on Oct. 25, 2024.
- An article by Jarvis DeBerry titled "The Rich Owners of The Washington Post and L.A. Times Just Capitulated to Trump [by Failing to Endorse Kamala Harris]" was posted at

msnbc.com on Oct. 25, 2024.

• An article by Hayes Brown titled "The Electoral College Isn't Worth Saving – Even If It Blocks a Trump Win" was posted at msnbc.com on Oct. 28, 2024.

- An article by Joyce Vance titled "Michelle Obama Just Rejected Everything the GOP's 'Tampon Tim' Insult Represents' was posted at msnbc.com on Oct. 28, 2024.
- A video titled "'I'm Certain Harris Will Win': Trump Scrambles as James Carville Sees Electoral Blowout for Harris" was posted at msnbc.com on Oct. 28, 2024.
- An article by Allison Detzel titled "Arnold Schwarzenegger Blasts 'Un-American' Trump and Endorses Harris" was posted at msnbc.com on Oct. 30, 2024.
- An article by Senator Bernie Sanders titled "Why I'm Voting for Harris Despite Her Stance on Gaza and You Should Too" was posted at msnbc.com on Oct. 30, 2024.
- A video titled "'What Are We Even Talking About Here': Lebron James Makes Powerful Endorsement of Kamala Harris" was posted at msnbc.com on Oct. 31, 2024.

Other news outlets – reporting about the election

- An article by Robert McGreevy titled "Pro-Harris Journalists Resign En Masse After Major Papers [Los Angeles Times and The Washington Post] Refuse to Endorse Kamala Harris" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 25, 2024.
- An article by Mariane Angela titled "[Shortly After Her Inauguration in 2021] Harris Made Intel Agencies Sift Through Years of Documents Ensuring Similar Adjectives Were Used to Describe Both Genders" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 25, 2024.
- An article by Rich Noyes titled "TV Hits Trump With 85% Negative News vs. 78% Positive Press for Harris" was posted at newsbusters.org on Oct. 28, 2024.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Top Pollster [Frank Luntz] Pin Points Exact Moment Kamala Harris Lost the Election [When She Shifted Her Focus to Attacking Trump]" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Oct. 28, 2024.
- An article by Isaac Schorr titled "[Axios Reporter and CNN Contributor] Alex Thompson Details Harris Campaign's Stunning Snub of Joe Biden on CNN: "They Don't Believe That the President Is Helpful" was posted at mediaite.com on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Whoopi Goldberg Loses It: 'Trump Will Break Up Interracial Marriages, Deport Brown People'" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Oct. 29, 2024.

• An article by Jason Walsh titled "YouTube Quietly Removes Trump Interview With Joe Rogan From Search Results" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Oct. 29, 2024.

- An article by Vance Ginn titled "Amnesty + Medicare for All Would Bankrupt America" was posted at thedailyeconomy.org on Oct. 29, 2024.
- An article by David Ng titled "Multi-Millionaire Movie Star George Clooney Narrates Kamala Harris Ad Aimed at Working-Class Men" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 30, 2024.
- An article by Alex Christy titled "No Laughing Matter: 98% of 'Comedy' Show Campaign Jokes Target Trump" was posted at newsbusters.org on Oct. 30, 2024.
- An article by Nikki Schwab titled "AOC Fawns Over Doug Emhoff's 'Masculinity' and 'Values' in Cringeworthy Tribute After [His] 'Cheating' and 'Slapping' Scandals' was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 30, 2024.
- An article by Adam Zimmerman titled "Supreme Court Sides With Virginia Governor, Affirms Removal of Non-Citizens From Voter Rolls" was posted at the populist times.com on Oct. 30, 2024.
- An article by John Loftus titled "Wall of Lies Crumbles: American Media's No Good, Very Bad Week" was posted at dailycaller.com on Oct. 30, 2024.
- An article by Dan McLaughlin titled "The Real Threat to Democracy? Read Kamala's Plot to Change America Forever" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 30, 2024.
- An article by Spencer Lindquist titled "Biden-Harris Administration Pushed Far-Left Ideology With 500 'DEI Actions' Report Finds" was posted at dailycaller.wire.com on Oct. 31, 2024
- A video and an article by Staff titled "Watch: Julia Roberts Tells Women to Lie to Their Husbands About Their Vote, Danica Patrick Responds" were posted at rymnews.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Kylee Griswold titled "After Years of Dehumanizing Trumpers as Nazi Deplorables, Democrats' 'Garbage' Walkbacks Ring Hollow" was posted at thefederalist.com on Oct. 31, 2024.

Are women who support Trump weak and dumb?

- An article by Steven Nelson and Chris Nesi titled "After Biden Calls Trump Voters 'Garbage,' Harris Campaign Says Women Around Trump Are Weak, Dumb" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 31, 2024.
- An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Mark Cuban Makes Outrageous Claims About

Women Who Support Trump [Saying 'Intelligent Women Are Never Around Trump'] – and Even 'The View' Hosts Disagree' was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 31, 2024.

• A video and an article by Martha Williams titled "Watch: Kellyanne Conway Slams 'Misogynist' Mark Cuban After His Slur About Women Who Support Trump" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 31, 2024.

Contrasting opinions about Trump rally at Madison Square Garden

- A video titled "Rep. Ocasio-Cortez: Trump's Rally [at Madison Square Garden in New York City] Was a Hate Rally, This Was Not Just a Presidential Rally" was posted at msnbc.com on Oct. 28, 2024.
- An article by Kirsten Fleming titled "Anyone at Trump's MSG Rally Could See There Were No Nazis Just Ordinary Americans Ready for Positive Change" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 28, 2024.

Joe Biden & Kamala Harris - lied about the "Inflation Reduction Act"

- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Brianna Lyman titled "Inflation Reduction Act 'Has Nothing to Do With Inflation' Biden Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 11, 2023.
- Looking back to August 2024, an article by Staff titled "Kamala Fumbles Over Words While Admitting 'Inflation Reduction Act' Not About Inflation" was posted at dailywire.com on Aug. 30, 2024.
- Looking back to September 2024, an article by Nick Gilbertson titled "Biden Admits 'Inflation Reduction Act' [Which Included \$369 Billion for Green Energy Initiatives] Was Wrongly Named: 'We Should Have Named It What It Was'" was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 5, 2024.
- Looking back to September 2024, an article by Jack Hellner titled "Inflation Reduction Act's Costs Are Skyrocketing" was posted at americanthinker.com on Sept. 9, 2024.

Fossil fuel – Biden and Harris

- Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.
- An article by Thomas Catenacci titled "Ford Halts EV Production at Michigan Plant That Biden, Slotkin Lauded as 'Incredible' Example of 'American Ingenuity'" was posted at freebeacon.com on Oct. 31, 2024.

• • • • •

An article by Staff titled "Best Fruits for Diabetes" was posted at clevelandclinic.org on Oct. 18, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

Best fruits for diabetes

1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6.	Apples Cherries Peaches Raspberries Apricots Pears	7.	Grapes 8. 9. 10.	Oranges Strawberries Blueberries Grapefruit	Pomegranates 13. 14. 15. 16.	Figs Nectarines Kiwifruit Avocados
		•	Fruits	to avoid		
1. 2.	Bananas Mangoes		3. 4.	Pineapple Raisins	5.	Watermelon

• • • •

An article by Staff titled "Israel Allies Foundation Publishes List of Israel's Top 50 Christian Allies" was posted at jpost.com on Oct. 16, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

The Israel Allies Foundation (IAF) published its list of Israel's Top 50 Christian Allies ahead of Sukkot [Which Lasted From Oct. 17-24], the foundation announced on Wednesday [Oct. 16].

The foundation highlighted the connection between Bible-believing Christians and Sukkot, which it referred to as the Feast of Tabernacles, citing a verse from Zechariah 14:16.

The Israel Allies Foundation posted the list at israelallies.org with the following headline: "In Honor of Sukkot (Feast of Tabernacles), the Israel Allies Foundation Is Pleased to Publish Its 5th Annual List of Israel's Top 50 Christian Allies."

1.	Franklin Graham	26.	Dr. Dave Weldon
2.	Mike Pompeo	27.	Kathie Lee Gifford
3.	Pastor Larry Huch	28.	Tony Perkins
4.	Joni Lamb	29.	Bishop Robert Stearns
5.	Paula White	30.	Pastor Terri Pearsons
6.	Pastor John Hagee	31.	Pastor Joseph Prince
7.	Dick Saulbury 3:	2. Pastoi	Jobst Bittner

8.	Dr. Juergen Buehler		33.	Michele Bachman
9.	Patricia Heaton		34.	Rev. Cornelis Kant
10.	Dr. Phil		35.	David Parsons
11.	Manny Pacquiao		36.	Lela Gilbert
12.	Mike Huckabee		37.	Matt Schlapp
13.	Pastor Sandor Nemeth	38.	Pasto	or Jentezen Franklin
14.	Rev. Peter Fast		39.	Pastor Marcos Da Costa Brunet
15.	Troy A. Miller	40.	Natal	lie Grant
16.	Dr. Mike Evans		41.	Mike Sodrel
17.	Stefan Tompson		42.	Pastor Shanuka Elangasekere
18.	William L. Holmes		43.	Karel Sedlacek
19.	Cheryl Chumley		44.	Bishop Joshua Nzyoki Mulinge
20.	Pastor Jair Montenegro		45.	Tim Dunn
21.	Ralph Reed		46.	Pastor Jimmy Evans
22.	Pastor Tom Hess		47.	Lance Wallnau
23.	Dr. Sheree Trotter		48.	Rev. Hayley Ace
24.	Apostle Arome Osayi		49.	Dave Ramsey

• • • • •

25.

Dr. Charles McVety

50.

Pastor Jim Scudder Jr.

Looking back to August 2013, an article by Ashe Schow titled "24 Things That Require a Photo ID" was posted at washington examiner.com on Aug. 14, 2013. Following are excerpts of the article.

1.	Alcohol	13.	Adopt a pet
2.	Cigarettes	14.	Rent a hotel room
3.	Opening a bank account	15.	Apply for a hunting license
4.	Apply for food stamps	16.	Apply for a fishing license
5.	Apply for welfare	17.	Buy a cell phone
6.	Apply for Medicaid/Social Security	18.	Visit a casino
7.	Apply for unemployment or a job	19.	Pick up a prescription
8.	Rent/buy a house; apply for mortgage	20.	Hold a rally or protest
9.	Drive/buy/rent a car	21.	Blood donations
10.	Get on an airplane	22.	Buy an "M" rated video game
11.	Get married	23.	Purchase nail polish at CVS
12.	Purchase a gun	24.	Purchase certain cold medicines

• • • • •

Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the

heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."